



Communication Committee Meeting
September 20, 2013
11:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.
1800 Grant St. Colorado Springs Conference Room

Meeting Minutes

Attending: Cathy Beuten, Jay Dedrick, Mark Malone, Ken McConnellogue, Melinda Piket-May, Isabella Muturi Sauve, and Andrea Hutchins.

Approval of Minutes

Minutes of the August 16, 2013 minutes were approved as presented.

CU Connections

The committee raised the following points during the discussion on CU Connections:

- What can be done to make the newsletter more interactive?
- How can faculty be encouraged to submit articles for publication?
- Invite Regent Sharkey to write an op-ed piece regarding the expanded anti-discrimination policy, which now states "The University of Colorado does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age, disability, creed, religion, sexual orientation, GENDER IDENTITY, GENDER EXPRESSION, veteran status, POLITICAL AFFILIATION, OR POLITICAL PHILOSOPHY in admission and access to, and treatment and employment in, its educational programs and activities."
- Invite Regent Ludwig to write an op-ed about program prioritization.
- Add members of the committee to the CU Connections and CU News listservs.

Old Business

Faculty Recognition Program

Melinda reported that the Faculty Council and faculty assemblies will collaborate on a peer driven recognition program, designed to credit faculty for their service.

Adjournment

There being no other business, the meeting was adjourned. The next meeting will be held on October 18, 2013 in the Colorado Springs conference room at 1800 Grant St, Denver.